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April 18, 1991 
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This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the two completed CME 
Technical Reports: one each for the Shallow Monitoring Wells and 
for OW-11. The HRWB appreciates your promptness in completing and 
returning these questionaires. 

Sincerely. 
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Steve Alexander; Hydrogeologist 
Hazardous and Radioactive Waste Bureau (HRWB) 

cc: Bruce Swanton, HRWB 


